
Canadians Tickets Giveaway contest – Vancouver Community College 

Sponsorship 

All participants in the Canadians Tickets Giveaway contest agree to abide by the following rules. This contest is 
exclusively operated by Vancouver Community College (VCC) and is in no way sponsored, endorsed, administered 
by or associated with Facebook, Twitter, the Vancouver Canadians or Minor League Baseball. 

Eligibility 

Entries are limited to one per person, per weekly edition of the contest. All eligible entrants must reside in Canada. 
No purchase is required to enter. 

Entry Period 

The Canadians Tickets Giveaway contest begins on July 13, 2015 and ends on August 1, 2015, consisting of 3 
weekly instalments. 

Entry process 

To enter, contestants must submit their email address and first name via the official entry form hosted on 
http://www.vcc.ca/about/college-information/news/article/canadians-ticket-giveaway.html. To be considered for 
the weekly prize draw, submissions must be made before 11:59 p.m. on the Saturday of the associated week. 

Selection of winners 

Winners will be drawn at random by VCC’s Social Media Coordinator. Winners will be notified via the email address 
submitted. Each entrant is responsible for monitoring his/her email for prize notification or other communications 
related to this giveaway. 

Prizes 

The Canadians Tickets Giveaway – VCC Facebook contest prizes consist of 20 x reserved-seat tickets to the August 
8, 2015 Minor League Baseball game (Vancouver Canadians vs. Spokane Indians) at the Nat Bailey Stadium in 
Vancouver, BC. Prizes are not exchangeable for cash. 

Tickets must be picked up in person from VCC’s Marketing & Communications office at 4062 - 1155 East Broadway, 
Vancouver, BC V5T 4V5 before 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 7. 

Contest authority 

VCC maintains the right to adjust or discontinue the contest at any time, as well as investigate any suspected 
cheating or tampering before a winner is determined. 

Personal information 

All contest entrants agree that their first names as submitted in the contest entry form may be used in contest-
related announcements across social media platforms and on vcc.ca. 

 


